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March 14, 2019 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Bid Cancellation – ITB #1852-14 Hawley Hall Roof Replacement  
 
 
On February 28, 2019, bids were opened for the subject project.  It has been determined that all bids 
exceeded the funding available for this work.  Therefore, it is in the best interest of the university to cancel 
this invitation to bid. 
 
Oregon State University appreciates your interest in this project.  We hope to be able to rebid this project in 
the near future following a re-design. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kelly Oar 
Purchasing Analyst 
Oregon State University 


